
You’re invited
Chelan County PUD commissioners will hold 
a hearing at 2 p.m. on Nov. 19, 2007, in the 
boardroom at 327 N. Wenatchee Ave., to 
consider adopting proposed standards for:

Fuel source diversity•	
Fossil fuel generation efficiency•	

The federal Public Utility Regulatory Policies Act 
and the Energy Policy Act of 2005 require electric 
utilities to consider these standards and to adopt, or 
not adopt, them as appropriate.  Chelan PUD issued 
a request for public comment on October 19, 2007.  
For details, visit www.chelanpud.org and click on 
“Customer Services” and then on “PURPA.”

If you plan to take part in the hearing, please 
notify Carol Wardell, presiding officer, at 661-4316 
by Nov. 9, 2007.


